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L-4 ALUMNI ASSOCIATION NEWS 
  
1. The last time the membership met, the year was 2016. Mark your calendar now for the 
next reunion. The Wolfpack football team does not play on this weekend so there should be 
plenty of lodging available for those needing to stay overnight. 
  

•Who: All members of the L-4 Alumni Association 
•What: Fall membership reunion 
•When: October 22, 2022 beginning at 5 p.m.  
•Where: Amedeo’s Italian Restaurant on Western Boulevard 
•How: RSVP to Charlie Leverett not latter than October 10, 2022 

2. A separate room is reserved for our party. By tapping L4AA.org and following the 
registration instructions, you can mail your payment in advance, otherwise payment will be 
received at the door. Please make your plans to attend in advance. Thank you. 

NATIONAL SOCIETY PR ALUMI ASSOCIATION NEWS 

1. The PR National Convention is scheduled in Chantilly, Virginia from March 8—12, 2023. 
Alumni are encouraged to attend the national alumni banquet and to support the active PRs. 

2. A Fulfillment Center could be up and running by late summer according to National 
President Willis Madden. The center is the supplier of membership certificates, membership 
ribbons and the membership fourragere (cord). 

3. Have you seen the NSPRAA Heritage List? Three L-4 alumni are among the honored few. 

Fraternally, 
                Joe Harris

	 	 	 	 	 Director of Administration

http://www.L4AA.org
http://L4AA.org

